
 

 

 

 

Important Dates 
January 

4 – Back to School 

11 – Pajama Day for Pre-K classes only 

18 – MLK, Jr. Day: NO SCHOOL 

22 – Teacher In-Service Day: NO SCHOOL 

26 & 27 – School Pictures Day 

Welcome back to school!  We hope you had a 
fun and restful holiday break.  Looking ahead… 

Our preschool classes will begin their lessons 
on the five senses this month. 

 

Our Pre-K classes will have a Pajama Day on 
Monday, Jan. 11, 2016.  Please have your child 
come in their pajamas and bring a favorite stuffed 
animal to school.  (Don’t forget to wear coats & 
shoes to play outside too.) 

 

Enrollment for next school year is coming 
up in February.  Stay tuned for more news on that 
soon! 

LUNCH BUNCH 

Lunch Bunch resumes on Jan. 4th ~ Mon., Tues. & 
Wed. from 11:45 am to 12:45 pm.  Our preschool 
students are welcome to join us, as long as they 
are ready to stay for that extra hour and won’t be 
too tired to eat their lunch independently and play 
with their lunch buddies afterwards.  Students 
bring their own lunch.  The cost is $10 per student 
per day. Sign-ups are available in the school and 
are on a first come, first serve basis.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

February 

4 – School Open House ~ 12:30 – 2:00 pm 
for prospective families only 

8 – Lincoln’s Day: NO SCHOOL 

11 & 12 – Valentine’s Day Celebrations 

15 – President’s Day: NO SCHOOL 

22 – Sweetheart’s Tea for Pre-K classes only 

Assessments for Pre-K Students 
Attention Pre-K Parents!  If your child is 

planning to attend a private or parochial school in 
the fall, please inform your Pre-K teacher so that 
she can conduct assessments for your application 
this month.  We will conduct assessments for 
public school students later in May. 

School Pictures! 
Smile! School Picture Days are Jan. 26 & 27, 

2016.  Please keep an eye out for order forms in 
your child’s cubby in the next few weeks. 
 

Donations! 
Wow! Thank you for all your donations in 

December!  Our shoestring budget definitely 
appreciates your generosity.  This month, if you’re 
out and about doing your grocery shopping, could 
you please pick up some healthy snacks for us?  
Fruits (apples, grapes, pears or cuties), Cheerios & 
cheese string would be great.  We have a few 
children with nut allergies, so please, no nuts 
when bringing treats or snacks for our classes.  
Thank you so much!!!! 

 


